
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

November 27, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re:    Docket UG-240884 (Advice No. 2024-50) 
Puget Sound Energy’s Natural Gas Tariff Filing – Do Not Redocket  

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits in connection with Docket UG-240884 revised 
revenue requirement work papers as a substitution for the work papers that accompanied its 
November 15, 2024 filing, under Advice No. 2024-50.  

This substitute filing is being made at Staff’s request to correct a mislabeling of the price 
assumption used on the ‘2025 Detail (C)’ tab and to update a previous hard-coded value with 
reference support.   

Please be advised that work papers submitted with this filing contain valuable commercial 
information. In accordance with Department of Ecology rule WAC 173-441-150(3), PSE 
requests that work paper tabs marked confidential be accorded confidential treatment. Pursuant 
to WAC 480-07-160, they have been marked “Shaded information is designated as confidential 
per WAC 480-07-160.”  

Please contact Tyler Pavel at tyler.pavel@pse.com  or Chris Mickelson at 
christopher.mickelson@pse.com for additional information about this filing.  If you have any 
other questions, please contact me at Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com. 
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Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-462-3946 
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com 

 
cc: Tad O’Neill, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachments:  
Work paper – Electric Revenue Requirement (Confidential) 
Work paper – Electric Revenue Requirement (Redacted) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


